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Republic of the Vhilippineo 

Department of ebutation 
NAI IONAL CAI3 1 FAL REGION 

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF MUNTINLUI'A CITY 

Office of the Schools Division 
Superintendent 

MEMORANDUM 
MAY 2 2 2023 

PHILIPPINE RED CROSS RIZAL CHAPTER 
MASS BLOOD DONATION DRIVE 

To: 	OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
Chief Education Supervisor, Curriculum Implementation Division 
Chief Education Supervisor, School Governance and Operations Division 
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads/ OICs 
All Others Concerned 

1. In reference to the letter of Dr. Roberto R. Dacles, Chapter, Administrator, 
Philippine Red Cross Rizal Chapter, dated May 5, 2023, on the above-captioned title, 
this Office is conducting a feedback survey for the teaching and non-teaching personnel 
of SDO Muntinlupa. 

2. Relative to this, please respond to said survey using the link: 
izd ty peform.coll;, Lu:1 i2xBIV1 

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

EVAN N L INES CESO V 
Schools Division uperintendent 

Enclosure: None 
References: As Stated 
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PHILIPPINE RED CROSS 
RIZAL CHAPTER 

Antipolo Rizal Province • Makati Mandaluyong • Muntinlupa 
Paranaque Pasig — Pateros • San Juan • Taguig • Las Pines 

PHILIPPINE RED CROSS 
Rizal Chapter 

Shaw Boulevard, Barangay Kapitolyo 1603, Pasig City, Philippines 
Telephone: (+632) 6350922, (+632) 6313993, (+632) 6347824, 

(+63 2) 6313592 
Email Address: rizal@redcross.org.ph  
Website: www.redcross.org.ph  

May 5, 2023 

DR. EVANGELINE P. LADINES, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 

Muntinlupa City 

Dear Dr. Ladines, 

Humanitarian Greetings! 

We are all aware that the population of our country has been steadily growing. Consequent with 
our growing population are the increasing health problems and internal conflict that have caused 
the loss of many lives. The demand for blood as a lifesaving fluid for the many injured and ill 
patients have subsequently increased. 

Thus, to contribute to the solution, the Philippine Red Cross Rizal Chapter is appealing to your 
kind office to organize a Mass Blood Donation Drive in your most convenient date and time. 
May we invite all your Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel to participate in the activity by 
donating blood. Prior to the actual blood donation, we are requesting to conduct a PEPTALK to 
help us increase the output of your blood drive activity. 

Red Cross as a humanitarian organization endeavors to maintain sufficient supply of blood all 
the time through blood donation drive among different sectors. Please help us recruit more 
blood donors and help save more lives. Together we can make a big difference. 

Should you have any query about this humble request, please feel free to contact us at 
telephone no. (02) 8 631 3993 or 0917-837-3969 and look for Trixie Dela Pena, our Donor 
Recruitment Officer. 

Thank you on behalf of our countless beneficiaries and May God reward you richly. 

Sincerely yours, 

tt i , 74,  
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